Publication of ‘DfI Driver, Vehicle,
Operator, and Enforcement Statistics
2022-23 Quarter One’

The ‘DfI Driver, Vehicle, Operator, and Enforcement Statistics 2022-23
Quarter One’ report, detailing statistics for April to June 2022, is now
available.

DoH responds to Expert Review of
Records of Deceased Patients of Dr
Watt

The Department notes the publication of the Expert Review of Records of
Deceased Patients of Dr Watt (2008-2018) Phase Two today by the RQIA.

Spotlight on support for families
affected by mental illness and
substance use

A symposium showcasing support for parents who have mental illness or
substance use problems, and their families, is being held today at Queen’s
University Belfast.

£350,000 investment in rural roads in
Armagh area

Three rural roads in the Armagh area will benefit from £350,000 of investment
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in the coming weeks.

£584,000 resurfacing scheme for Grange
Blundell Road, Armagh to commence

A £584,000 resurfacing scheme for Grange Blundell Road, Armagh, Co. Armagh
will commence on Monday 5 December 2022.
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